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 EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
     

 
Tuesday, January 9th, 8:15 a.m. 
Loretta McCann 
Requested by John Conley 
 
Wednesday, January 10th, 8:15 a.m.  
Chang Joon Yu 
Requested by Angela Oh 
 
Thursday, January 11th, 8:15 a.m. 
George Poblete 
Requested by Vicki Garnett 
 
Friday, January 12th, 8:15 a.m. 
Salvatore and Rosaria Buffa 
Requested by the Family 
 
 

Thank you to all parishioners who 
support the offertory and building 
fund through monthly pre-authorized 
giving or with weekly contribution 

envelopes.  Thank you as well for your generosity 
during the Christmas liturgies.  
Your donations are responsible for keeping your 
church going 365 days a year.   
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
Our gathering of children during the 11:00am Mass 

will be back as of Sunday, January 14th. Thank you to 
Fernanda and her team of helpers for heading up this 
ministry.   
 
         Annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

Prayer Service 2024  
Sunday, January 21, 2024, 4 p.m. ET  
Venue: St. Mark Coptic Orthodox Cathedral (455 
Ferrier St., Markham, Ont. L3R 5Z2)  
Theme: “You shall love the Lord your God… and 
your neighbour as yourself.” (Luke 10:27)  

Join Archbishop Francis Leo and a wide 
representation of Christian leaders to pray for the 
restoration of full visible unity willed by Jesus Christ 
for the Church. This event is jointly organized by 
the Office for Promoting Christian Unity and the 
Greater Toronto Area Council of Christian 
Churches. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

“New Year - New Attitude” 

As we grow in our awareness of the 
serious impacts of global environmental 
crises, it is important to resist feelings of  
hopelessness which serve to demobilize. 
The New Year presents an opportunity 
to commit to respecting our planet and 
proactively finding ways to protect it.  

In committing to resolutions for 2024, 
consider making an intentional  
commitment to learning about the 
urgency of the climate crisis. Commit   
to reading LAUDATE DEUM, Apostolic 
Exhortation of the Holy Father (2023).  
https://www.vatican.va/content/frances 
co/en/apost_exhortations/documents/ 
20231004-laudate-deum.html#:  
 
May “we ourselves become the 
instruments used by God to bring out 
the potential which he himself inscribed 
in things” (Pope Francis, LS 124) 
 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will 
soon be underway! Kindergarten registration will 
begin on Wednesday, January 24th at 10:00am. 
Should you have any questions on eligibility for 
registration, please contact your local Catholic 
school or visit www.tcdsb.org for detailed 
information.  

You may also contact the TCDSB with any 
questions:  

BY Email: admissions.registration@tcdsb.org 
BY Phone: 416-222-8282 ext. 5320 
 

 

 JANUARY 7, 2024 
     
Pastoral Letter from the Most Rev. Francis Leo  

“Seeking The Kingdom of God Above and 
Beyond All Other Things” 

Archbishop Francis Leo has released a Pastoral Letter 
to the Church of God in the Archdiocese of Toronto, 
entitled, “Seeking The Kingdom of God Above and 
Beyond All Other Things”. This significant reflection 
from our spiritual shepherd is intended to offer a 
theological, spiritual, and pastoral meditation as we 
embark upon a New Year and our collective efforts to 
build and strengthen the Kingdom of God throughout 
our archdiocese. 

The Pastoral Letter can be accessed by visiting the 
archdiocesan website at: www.archtoronto.org.   

Isa 60:1-6  Ps 72 
Eph 3:2-3, 5-6 Matt 2:1-12 

 
CHRIST OUR LIGHT 

A well-circulated Hasidic tale 
tells the story of a rabbi quizzing 
his students. He asked, “How 
can we determine the hour of 
dawn, when the night ends and 
the day begins?” 
One of the students suggested, 

“Day begins when, from a distance, you can 
distinguish between a dog and a sheep.” 
“No,” answered the rabbi. Another student asked, 
“Is it when you can distinguish between a fig tree 
and a grapevine?” 
Again, the answer was, “No.” “Please tells us the 
answer then,” said the students. 
“It is,” said the rabbi, “when you can look into the 
face of other human beings and you have enough 
light in you to recognize them as your brothers and 
sisters. Up until then, it is night and darkness is still 
with us.” 

Today we celebrate Epiphany, the joyous 
realization that our God has manifested the light of 
forgiveness and redemption in our world. While we 
remember with gladness the One whose birth 
made light live and move among us, we also have 
to admit that the darkness of which the rabbi spoke 
continues to overshadow many of us and our 
communities. To put it another way, the mystery 
Paul was privileged to reveal — that all peoples of 
the earth are coheirs, members of the same body 
and copartners in the promise of Jesus through the 
Gospel — has not yet been fully realized among 

us. As long as there are divisions, as long as there 
is bias, prejudice and ethnic hatred, we continue to 
find ourselves in a darkness that longs for the 
dawn. Therefore, as we celebrate this feast of 
Epiphany, we are to recognize and realize its 
challenge: to be living reflections of the light of 
Christ for all people. 

In the first reading, Isaiah envisions a cavalcade 
of nations streaming toward Jerusalem, with a 
shared desire to find the Lord of light and goodness 
and glory and offer their praise. In today’s Gospel, 
Matthew expresses the faith of the early church, 
who believed that Jesus is the Lord of light and 
glory in whom all the nations of the earth, 
represented by the magi, will find salvation. While 
it is easy and quite comfortable to talk about 
visions of world unity, the challenge of Epiphany is 
to make it so, beginning with ourselves. Let’s begin 
by looking within: Do we think we have no bias 
because we treat our Filipino nanny well? Is there 
any genuine social interaction in our 
neighborhood? Apartment complex? Do we still tell 
and laugh at ethnic jokes? How long has it been 
since people of a different colour ate at our table, 
visited our home or swam in our pool? To what 
extent is our neighborhood segregated? To what 
extent are our attitudes segregated? 

The feast of Epiphany provides us with a lovely 
tableau of streaming nations, of stars and kings 
bearing valuable gifts with which to honour Jesus, 
child of Mary, Son of God. But that tableau can only 
come to life if each of us reaches out to another 
and values the other as a beloved child of God and 
a brother or sister. We need not travel to faraway 
places to realize the grace of Epiphany. We need 
only look to our right and our left, to the neighbour 
next door or across the street, to our coworker or 
our boss, the relative we’d rather avoid or the friend 
we can’t forgive. Every person whom God puts on 
our path is both a gift and an opportunity — a gift, 
because he or she carry within them the precious 
light of God’s love; an opportunity because they 
enable us to make the challenge of Epiphany real 
and practical. 

As we pray together today, let our hearts be true. 
As we are sent forth from celebrating Epiphany, let 
us remain mindful that we are to carry forth with us 
the light of Christ and allow that light to illumine all 
we are, all we say and all we do until God gathers 
us together again. Glory To God In The Highest! 



21 - 3 

 EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
     

 
Tuesday, January 9th, 8:15 a.m. 
Loretta McCann 
Requested by John Conley 
 
Wednesday, January 10th, 8:15 a.m.  
Chang Joon Yu 
Requested by Angela Oh 
 
Thursday, January 11th, 8:15 a.m. 
George Poblete 
Requested by Vicki Garnett 
 
Friday, January 12th, 8:15 a.m. 
Salvatore and Rosaria Buffa 
Requested by the Family 
 
 

Thank you to all parishioners who 
support the offertory and building 
fund through monthly pre-authorized 
giving or with weekly contribution 

envelopes.  Thank you as well for your generosity 
during the Christmas liturgies.  
Your donations are responsible for keeping your 
church going 365 days a year.   
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
Our gathering of children during the 11:00am Mass 

will be back as of Sunday, January 14th. Thank you to 
Fernanda and her team of helpers for heading up this 
ministry.   
 
         Annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

Prayer Service 2024  
Sunday, January 21, 2024, 4 p.m. ET  
Venue: St. Mark Coptic Orthodox Cathedral (455 
Ferrier St., Markham, Ont. L3R 5Z2)  
Theme: “You shall love the Lord your God… and 
your neighbour as yourself.” (Luke 10:27)  

Join Archbishop Francis Leo and a wide 
representation of Christian leaders to pray for the 
restoration of full visible unity willed by Jesus Christ 
for the Church. This event is jointly organized by 
the Office for Promoting Christian Unity and the 
Greater Toronto Area Council of Christian 
Churches. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

“New Year - New Attitude” 

As we grow in our awareness of the 
serious impacts of global environmental 
crises, it is important to resist feelings of  
hopelessness which serve to demobilize. 
The New Year presents an opportunity 
to commit to respecting our planet and 
proactively finding ways to protect it.  

In committing to resolutions for 2024, 
consider making an intentional  
commitment to learning about the 
urgency of the climate crisis. Commit   
to reading LAUDATE DEUM, Apostolic 
Exhortation of the Holy Father (2023).  
https://www.vatican.va/content/frances 
co/en/apost_exhortations/documents/ 
20231004-laudate-deum.html#:  
 
May “we ourselves become the 
instruments used by God to bring out 
the potential which he himself inscribed 
in things” (Pope Francis, LS 124) 
 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will 
soon be underway! Kindergarten registration will 
begin on Wednesday, January 24th at 10:00am. 
Should you have any questions on eligibility for 
registration, please contact your local Catholic 
school or visit www.tcdsb.org for detailed 
information.  

You may also contact the TCDSB with any 
questions:  

BY Email: admissions.registration@tcdsb.org 
BY Phone: 416-222-8282 ext. 5320 
 

 

 JANUARY 7, 2024 
     
Pastoral Letter from the Most Rev. Francis Leo  

“Seeking The Kingdom of God Above and 
Beyond All Other Things” 

Archbishop Francis Leo has released a Pastoral Letter 
to the Church of God in the Archdiocese of Toronto, 
entitled, “Seeking The Kingdom of God Above and 
Beyond All Other Things”. This significant reflection 
from our spiritual shepherd is intended to offer a 
theological, spiritual, and pastoral meditation as we 
embark upon a New Year and our collective efforts to 
build and strengthen the Kingdom of God throughout 
our archdiocese. 

The Pastoral Letter can be accessed by visiting the 
archdiocesan website at: www.archtoronto.org.   

Isa 60:1-6  Ps 72 
Eph 3:2-3, 5-6 Matt 2:1-12 

 
CHRIST OUR LIGHT 

A well-circulated Hasidic tale 
tells the story of a rabbi quizzing 
his students. He asked, “How 
can we determine the hour of 
dawn, when the night ends and 
the day begins?” 
One of the students suggested, 

“Day begins when, from a distance, you can 
distinguish between a dog and a sheep.” 
“No,” answered the rabbi. Another student asked, 
“Is it when you can distinguish between a fig tree 
and a grapevine?” 
Again, the answer was, “No.” “Please tells us the 
answer then,” said the students. 
“It is,” said the rabbi, “when you can look into the 
face of other human beings and you have enough 
light in you to recognize them as your brothers and 
sisters. Up until then, it is night and darkness is still 
with us.” 

Today we celebrate Epiphany, the joyous 
realization that our God has manifested the light of 
forgiveness and redemption in our world. While we 
remember with gladness the One whose birth 
made light live and move among us, we also have 
to admit that the darkness of which the rabbi spoke 
continues to overshadow many of us and our 
communities. To put it another way, the mystery 
Paul was privileged to reveal — that all peoples of 
the earth are coheirs, members of the same body 
and copartners in the promise of Jesus through the 
Gospel — has not yet been fully realized among 

us. As long as there are divisions, as long as there 
is bias, prejudice and ethnic hatred, we continue to 
find ourselves in a darkness that longs for the 
dawn. Therefore, as we celebrate this feast of 
Epiphany, we are to recognize and realize its 
challenge: to be living reflections of the light of 
Christ for all people. 

In the first reading, Isaiah envisions a cavalcade 
of nations streaming toward Jerusalem, with a 
shared desire to find the Lord of light and goodness 
and glory and offer their praise. In today’s Gospel, 
Matthew expresses the faith of the early church, 
who believed that Jesus is the Lord of light and 
glory in whom all the nations of the earth, 
represented by the magi, will find salvation. While 
it is easy and quite comfortable to talk about 
visions of world unity, the challenge of Epiphany is 
to make it so, beginning with ourselves. Let’s begin 
by looking within: Do we think we have no bias 
because we treat our Filipino nanny well? Is there 
any genuine social interaction in our 
neighborhood? Apartment complex? Do we still tell 
and laugh at ethnic jokes? How long has it been 
since people of a different colour ate at our table, 
visited our home or swam in our pool? To what 
extent is our neighborhood segregated? To what 
extent are our attitudes segregated? 

The feast of Epiphany provides us with a lovely 
tableau of streaming nations, of stars and kings 
bearing valuable gifts with which to honour Jesus, 
child of Mary, Son of God. But that tableau can only 
come to life if each of us reaches out to another 
and values the other as a beloved child of God and 
a brother or sister. We need not travel to faraway 
places to realize the grace of Epiphany. We need 
only look to our right and our left, to the neighbour 
next door or across the street, to our coworker or 
our boss, the relative we’d rather avoid or the friend 
we can’t forgive. Every person whom God puts on 
our path is both a gift and an opportunity — a gift, 
because he or she carry within them the precious 
light of God’s love; an opportunity because they 
enable us to make the challenge of Epiphany real 
and practical. 

As we pray together today, let our hearts be true. 
As we are sent forth from celebrating Epiphany, let 
us remain mindful that we are to carry forth with us 
the light of Christ and allow that light to illumine all 
we are, all we say and all we do until God gathers 
us together again. Glory To God In The Highest! 



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   905-624-4422

21
 -

 3

205 Wicksteed Ave, #20

PICTURE FRAMING
CONTEMPORARY ART, GIFTS

1541A Bayview Ave.
416-489-4795

416-423-8682

ST.  ANSELM'S  PARISH
1 MacNaughton Road, Toronto, Ontario M4G 3H3

Phone: 416-485-1792     Fax: 416-485-4920
Email: office@stanselmschurch.com     Website: stanselmsto.archtoronto.org 

PARISH STAFF
Fr. Thomas Moore, Pastor
Deacon Daniel McPhee
Barrig Hayward, Administrative Assistant
Goody Cabral, Music Director & Cantor
Aloysius Chan, Organist

SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday:   5:00 p.m.                               
Sunday:   9:00 a.m.
 11:00 a.m.                                 

INDONESIAN CATHOLIC COMMUNITY (UKI)
Sunday Mass: 2:00 p.m.

(Second & Fourth Sundays of the Month)

WEEKDAY MASSES
Tuesday - Friday:    8:15 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
By appointment – Course Required

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Arrangements 12 months in advance
Marriage Course is required

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturdays 4:00-4:30 p.m.

MEDITATION GROUP
Meets in the Parish Hall Tuesday at 8:45 a.m. 

PRAYER GROUP                     
Meets in the Griffin Room Thursday at 2:00 p.m.

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday – Thursday 9:00 a.m. – noon;
   1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

St. Anselm's School
182 Bessborough Drive
Toronto, Ontario  M4G 4H5
416-393-5243

Leaside
Landscaping

Landscape Construction
Design & Maintenance • Snowplowing

www.LeasideLandscaping.com
416 421-9019

21
 -

 3

White
House
Meats

Top Quality Meat
Great Service

1523 Bayview Ave
416-488-2004

O 'Connor Bros. & Ralph Day Chapels Connor Bros. & Ralph Day Chapels 
Central Toronto's most

spacious funeral home.

Family owned and operated.

Honoured to serve your community.

50 Overlea Blvd.

416 423-1000
www.heritagefuneralcentre.ca

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467
Mount Hope Cemetery

416-483-4944
Kim Hunter

Owner/Operator

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Call
905-624-4422

for this space

J. Thomas Hamer
Barrister and Solicitor

COLLABORATIVE FAMILY LAW
Wills

Powers of Attorney
Estate Administration

collaborativepracticetoronto.com
jthamer@ehpnf.com

372 Bay St., Ste. 900

416-365-7135

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES
REPRESENTATIVE

WANTED

Downsizing Duo

Call For a Free Consultation
Lesa Warner, Organizer

Fine Touch Concierge
289.980.5555

Luci Rizzo, Realtor
Century 21 Percy Fulton Ltd.

416.930.8427

Free LocalFree Local
DeliveryDelivery

1542 Bayview Ave

416-546-3152
www.LeasidePets.comwww.LeasidePets.com

E
S

T
 1

9
2

8

LEASIDE/DAVISVILLE'S
REAL ESTATE SPECIALIST

416.322.8000
mail@patrickrocca.com

Bosley Real Estate Ltd., Brokerage respects the contracts of our competitors.

ST.  ANSELM'S  PARISH
1 MacNaughton Road, Toronto, Ontario M4G 3H3

Phone: 416-485-1792        Fax: 416-485-4920

Email: office@stanselmschurch.com         Website: stanselmsto.archtoronto.org 

PARISH STAFF
Fr. Thomas Moore, Pastor

Deacon Daniel McPhee

Barrig Hayward, Administrative Assistant
Goody Cabral, Music Director & Cantor

Aloysius Chan, Organist

Epiphany of the Lord




